
January 2020 - Winter is the season for sleigh rides, chestnuts roasting on an open fire--and lots of holiday shopping. Holiday spending in November and December has seen a dramatic upswing 
since the 2008 recession. But how does spending for the winter holidays like Christmas stack up against spending for other holidays and events throughout the year? Every year, Copperwynd Financial 
makes a donation to Charities both in Utah and Arizona for the holiday season. This year, Copperwynd made donations to St. Mary's Food Bank, Habitat for Humanity - Arizona, Primary Children's Hospital, 
and Huntsman Cancer Institute. Here are a few of our Associates presenting the charities with the donation!

© 2020 Copperwynd Financial, LLC

Copperwynd Financial, LLC is a Registered Investment Adviser. Advisory services are only offered to clients or prospective clients where Copperwynd Financial, LLC and its representatives are properly licensed or exempt from 
licensure. This website is solely for informational purposes. Past performance is no guarantee of future returns. Investing involves risk and possible loss of principal capital. No advice may be rendered by Copperwynd Financial, LLC 
unless a client service agreement is in place.


